
Teacher Bank and School Bank Updates 

 

School Board members of USA and Canada,      March 25, 2025 

 

The Conference School Committee hosts the Teacher Bank and School Bank resources on our website, 

conferenceschools.com. 

 

This brings some changes in the way schools access this resource, as well as a different sign-up process 

for teachers. 

 

We are keeping the same structure as much as possible. The School Bank will allow schools seeking 

teachers for the coming year to share class information and board contact info. 

 

The Teacher Bank, as before, allows those who are interested in teaching to put their name on the list 

for hiring schools to contact. 

 

For school board members: 

For viewing the Teacher Bank information, school board members will need to have a verified account 

on the website. This uses the verification code system you likely are familiar with. 

 

The options for school board members become visible at the link below only if your account is 

verified. If you have a verified account, start by logging in, then come back with the Teacher/School 

Bank link at the top of the web page. 

 

For teachers and their home staff: 

For viewing the School Bank, or to be added to the Teacher bank, teachers will need to create a user 

account on the website and fill out the Teacher Bank Application form. The form will send a reference 

link to the teacher's minister by email, and the minister will need to approve the application, as before, 

except with an easy-to-fill online form. 

 

The link below takes you to the Teacher/School Bank webpage: 

 

https://conferenceschools.com/teacher-school-bank/ 
 

For any general Teacher/School Bank inquiries, contact the teacher bank coordinator, Robert Goossen, 

at bank@conferenceschools.com 

 

For technical issues with the form, contact admin@conferenceschools.com 

 

Thanks! 

Conference School Committee 
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